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From: Lorna Harrison    
Sent: 31 December 2021 17:26 
To: Jill Bastow   
Subject: NYM/2021/0866/FL Scribbling Fold, Silpho 

 
Dear Jill 
 
Chris and I were just checking on the Public Consultation Responses in relation to our 
application NYM/2021/0866/FL.  We see that Elspeth Ingleby has asked for 
confirmation that the output will be less than 50MW.  I can confirm that the boiler 
output will be very significantly less than 50MW.   
 
We will have no issue with an external lighting condition being applied in relation to 
the new building.  We are happy to follow the NYMNP guidance here 
https://www.northyorkmoors.org.uk/discover/dark-skies/dark-skies-friendly-lighting 
and the IDA guidance here https://www.darksky.org/our-work/lighting/lighting-for-
citizens/lighting-basics/ 
 
If there is any particular wording you prefer for the lighting condition please could you let us have this? 
 
Please do not hestitate to contact Chris or me if you have any other queries. 

Kind regards 

Lorna 

Lorna Harrison 




